
 

Memorandum 
  
 
To:         The Alternate Representatives 
  
CC:         CEC Executive Director 
  JPAC Members 
  
From:      Adriana Nelly Correa Sandoval, JPAC Chair for 2009 
  
Re:         Public comments on the Draft 2009 CEC Operational Plan   
  
Date:      12 February 2009 
_______________________________________________________________________   
 
As agreed during the JPAC meeting that was held in Puerto Vallarta, México, on 2-3 
December 2008, and in reference to the recently concluded JPAC-led public consultation 
on the 2009 CEC Draft Operational Plan, I am pleased to provide you with a copy of the 
commentary received from the North American public for your consideration.   
 
JPAC was gratified to see a significant expression of interest in the CEC from the public 
during the public comment period. Many perceptive and useful comments were received, 
which evidently reflect the support of the CEC activities that will take place throughout 
this year. I am also certain they will be of value to our organization as we continue with 
the deliberations on the 2010-2015 Strategic Plan.   
 
We look forward to our continued dialogue.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 


